_International
AntiApartheid Year

to be addressed by

Right Honorable Dr David Owen, MP, Secretary of State for Foreign
and Commonwealth Affairs

His Excellency Mr Shridath Surendranath Ramphal, Kt., CM.G., Q.C.
Commonwealth Secretary-General

Her Excellency Miss L.P. Chibesakunda, High Commissioner for the

Republic of Zambia
at the
Lecture Hall, Central Hall, Westminster, London, SW1
on

Tuesday 23rd January 1979

at 7.30p.m.

Admission by ticket only available free of charge from
International Anti-Apartheid Year Co-ordinating Committee,
c/o 89 Charlotte Street, London, W1.01-580 5311.



